University of Kentucky

Dept of Radiation Medicine
800 Rose Street
Lexington KY 40536-0293
(859)323-6486

October 22, 2007
Dear Krish and Manny:

With this letter I would like to acknowledge the service that you and the Best employees
are providing to the field of radiation therapy, particularly for brachytherapy procedures. I have
been in this field since 1984 and have benefited from your service through various institutions at
which I worked. In addition, I was involved in several AAPM task group projects, which were
directly or indirectly involved with your products. In all cases, your customer service personnel
kindly provided me the information that I needed for either clinical or research procedures. I do
not recall a single case where I called your customer service and did not have a satisfactory
result. It is interesting that despite my frequent calls and their enormous amount of work, they
always provide me with the “Best” service that I need. 1 personally know that you put a lot of
effort toward the advancement of this field by either developing the equipment or supporting the
scientists who are working in the field.

I also want to complement the excellent quality of the brachytherapy seeds. Recently, we
received a shipment of iodine-125 seeds from Best. When we analyzed the activity of 10 seeds,
all the seeds were exactly the same activity. One of my associates initially felt that this might
have been a mistake. Further investigations revealed that indeed all the seeds were of the same
activity. Having dealt with Best for a long period of time, this was not a surprise to me.

[ can truly call your company the “Best” company and 1 wish you the best. 1 would like

to visit some of your customer personnel during the meeting and present my acknowledgment
directly for the great work they are doing,

Sincerely,
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Al S. Meigooni
Director of the Brachytherapy Section



